
 

 

 
Brand new musical equipment  

Setting up the tent. 

 
The back table 

 
Our reward: souls being saved. 

Amen. 

 
Pancho , our eletrician and 

best cook. 

 
Praying for a better Mexico. 

 
The band. 

Yes, Sefora, too, is there. 
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Mexico 
 
Dear Believers, 

 
May God really bless you 
all. 
  
Hope and pray you are well 
and safe, thank God we 
are, even if in the middle of 
an area where people 
disappear almost every 
day. 

 
Yesterday I went to visit a 
precious old sister in the 
Lord, with tears in her eyes 
and a broken heart, 4 of 
her family members (a son, 
a grand son and two 
nephews) disappeared just 
15 days ago. 
  
Compared to this, the flu 
situation is just a joke.  We 
do not even pay attention 
anymore to the flu.  Thank 
God we are all OK. 
  
Many times over the years, 
I’ve felt like a fire man, 
when everyone else is 
fleeing the fire, we rush in. 
  
From news we are getting, 
80% of the American  
outreaches to Mexico for 

the summer 2009 have 
been cancelled because of 
the flu “epidemic”.  Now is 
the time to show God’s 
love and faith!!! 
  
If you have ever had plans 
to come, now it is the right 
time, the need is great, and 
I believe with all my heart 
that we can be in the most 
dangerous places but, if we 
are in God's will, nothing 
will happen.   Conversely, 
we can be in the safest 
places but, if we are not in 
His will, we can find 
ourselves in hot water.  
Amen. 
  
We are right in the middle 
of another tent campaign.  
Besides the dust all is well.  
God is doing what he does 
best:  saving precious 
souls.   Amen. 
  

Our previous campaign 
involved two villages:  one 
called San Isidro and the 
other called Santo Tomas. 

 
You might envision this 
area as a paradise.  No 
way!  These small villages, 
though named after saints, 
are like hell.   This is no 
joke.   And now, God has 
given us much to do.  We 
are very busy here.  God 
has placed us here to reach 
the blind and lost. 
  
Enjoy the photos and do 
not forget to pray. 
Thank you so much for 
your prayers and support. 
  
In HIM,  
  
Renato Gaglione 
P.O. Box 221617 
El Paso, TX 79913 
915 5815975 
Cel. 915 637 2519 
www.citrmexico2.org 
www.citrmexico2.org/photos  
www.citrmexico2.org/photos2006  
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